
From: Julie Stein jstein@kensingtonfire.org
Subject: Invitation: KPPCSD to KFPD board meeting on August 14

Date: July 31, 2019 at 4:01 PM
To: Eileen Nottoli ENottoli@kppcsd.org
Cc: fire@kensingtonfire.org, Tony Constantouros TConstantouros@kppcsd.org

Dear	Eileen,
	
As	we	discussed	a	short	while	ago,	the	KFPD	is	holding	an	agenda	item	for	our	August	14	board
mee=ng	as	an	invita=on	to	KPPSCD	representa=ves	to	discuss	issues	relevant	to	the	possible
future	renova=on	of	the	Public	Safety	Building.		You	and	I	have	both	agreed	that	it	will	benefit	our
cons=tuents,	and	facilitate	clear	communica=on,	for	these	discussions	between	our	respec=ve
boards	to	be	held	in	the	public	domain	as	oHen	as	we	can	prac=cally	arrange	it.		Now	that	KFPD
has	appeared	twice	on	the	agenda	at	your	district	board	mee=ngs	to	discuss	the	Public	Safety
Building,	we	would	like	to	invite	you	to	our	upcoming	mee=ng.
	
The	primary	theme	of	the	agenda	of	our	August	2019	board	mee=ng	will	be	the	Public	Safety
Building	and	the	associated	public	forum	on	October	12,	2019.		We	look	forward	to	KPPCSD
appearing	on	our	agenda	in	August	if	you	can	arrange	it.	
	
Brenda	will	publish	our	agenda	package	on	August	9.		We	will	include	the	KPPCSD	on	the	agenda
unless	we	hear	otherwise	from	you	before	then.		Please	feel	free	to	contact	Brenda	or	me	if	you
have	any	ques=ons.
	
Best	wishes,
Julie
----------------------------------------------	
Julie	Stein
Director	and	President	2019
Kensington	Fire	Protec=on	District


